
 
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477‐5371 / 711 (TTY RELAY) 

Weekly Construction Update – June 18, 2015 

Crews continue working to connect wastewater 
infrastructure elements on-site, including the new combined 
sewer overflow (CSO) tank to the North Beach Pump Station, 
and installing new manholes.  

Crews will be working this Saturday, June 20. Thanks for your 
continued patience and understanding with all of the activity 
on site. 

Utility work 
The contractor continues to work with utility companies to 
schedule and implement relocation of water, power, and gas 
lines. Puget Sound Energy (PSE) and Seattle Public Utilities 
(SPU) will be on-site next week. During this work:  

 Take note of “no parking” signs utility may post 
when they are working in the project area.  

 Utility agencies may have vehicles, crews, and 
equipment on or near the site. While they are on-
site, King County is not able to direct their work, 
where they park, or if their trucks are idling. 

 Temporary outages may be required. Utility agencies 
should inform impacted residents of any upcoming 
outages, and we will do our best to keep you 
updated on dates and times for planned outages 
when we can.  

Construction progress and updates 

 Sitework: Crews continue to lay pipe to connect 
wastewater infrastructure. Boring for a new manhole 
will be completed this week. 

 CSO Tank: Crews will install drain vault piping and 
pumps. The large crane on site will be removed by 
Monday, June 22. 

 Mechanical/electrical building: Last week the building 
was connected to the new, permanent power 
system. Crews continue working on the building 
interior, including drywall and electrical equipment. 

Questions? Comments? Concerns? 
24/7 Construction Hotline: 206-296-7372 

Leave a message, and a project team member will return your call. 
 

Project Contact: Monica Van der Vieren, monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Project Website: www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/NBeachCSOStorage 

Crews installing new fiberglass pipe to connect wastewater 
infrastructure. 

Check out King County WTD’s new blog! 

King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) 
just launched a new blog! The blog features stories  
about the work we do, including highlights on 
pollution prevention, our construction projects,  
and employee news. 

Read more at http://www.kingcountywtd.com.  
You can also stay informed by signing up to receive 
the blog as an email newsletter. 
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